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EQUITIES TRADING NOTICE 

 
 
 
 
 

Approval of Changes to Fees for 
Dark Trading 
 
We are pleased to announce that all necessary regulatory approvals have been received for 
changes to fees for dark trading on TSX and TSXV that were previously announced in Equities 
Trading Notice 2017-035.   
 
The changes will take effect on November 1, 2017.  Fee schedules highlighting the changes are 
available on our website for both TSX and TSXV. 
 
 
For more information regarding this announcement, please contact the Account Management 
Team. 
 
Jeff Foster   (416) 947-4229 
Matthew Lee   (416) 947-4665 
Graham MacKenzie (416) 947-4534 
Michael Tintinaglia  (416) 947-6679 
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